
Employee requests for religious exemptions to the COVID vaccine, Philip Voluck
featured on KDCBS All News Radio

On September 23. 2021  Philip R. Voluck, Managing Partner of KD’s Blue Bell, PA office, conducted a radio interview with KCBS All
News Radio, to discuss labor and employment law issues that arise from employee requests for religious exemptions to the COVID
vaccine. The interview can be heard here: https://omny.fm/shows/kcbsam-on-demand/american-companies-grapple-with-navigating-
religio 
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